
 

What am I learning this half term? 

What an exciting half term we have ahead! The children 

will be busy everyday with daily phonics, writing and 

maths lessons. 

In writing, we will be learning to write explanation texts. 

How do you trap a house goblin? The children will be able 

to explain this to you! 

In maths, our focus is on the four operations. Make sure 

you use the Frog Play app at home to help support your 

learning. 

In science, we will be learning about light, as a start to this 

we talked about firework safety. 
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Early Bird Maths 

Arrive in school as soon 

as you so can so we can 

do our early morning 

maths activity together.  

Bagels are available in 

classrooms while we 

learn! 

PE Dates 

4MC and 4GG Monday 

3GL and 3LP Wednesday  

Please remember to come to 

school wearing your PE. Kit 

 

 

 
Topic 

Our topic this half term is 

Rivers and Mountains. The 

children will be learning 

about how mountains are 

formed and different types of 

mountains. We will be 

investigating what life would 

be like in a mountain 

community. As a link to our 

writing, we will be explain 

how the water cycle works. 

 

Reading books  

We will be encouraging the children to read 

every day. Please listen to your children read 

at home and initial their bookmark. All 

children that read a home will be awarded 

with Dojo points.  

Homework 

Homework and spellings will be 

added to the Google Classroom 

every Friday. Children will have 

until Wednesday to complete the 

task. In addition, there are a 

number of online platforms 

available for the children to use. 

Dojo points will be awarded for 

completed tasks. 

 


